
On 28th June 2022, the Department of Chemistry conducted a discussion on 

environmental issues for final year Chemistry students as a part of their audit 

course. The session aimed to create awareness among the students about the 

current environmental challenges and the role of chemistry in addressing these 

issues. The event saw participation from 30 students who were enthusiastic and 

eager to learn more about the topic. The discussion covered various topics such as 

air pollution, water pollution, and climate change, and their impact on the 

environment and human health.  

 

The students actively participated in the discussion, asking questions and sharing 

their opinions on the issues. The discussion also focused on the role of chemistry in 

finding solutions to these environmental challenges, such as developing sustainable 

materials, renewable energy sources, and waste management techniques. The 

session was informative and engaging, providing the students with a better 

understanding of the environmental issues and the need for sustainable practices. 

 

 

 

 

 

 


